
EAST PALO ALTO CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

POST OFFICE BOX 50099

EAST PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA 94505

June 29, 1982

The Honorable Barbara A. Mouton, Mayor 
City of East Palo Alto 
East Palo Alto Municipal Center 
2415 University Avenue 
East Palo Alto, California 94303

Dear Mayor Mouton:

1

On behalf of the East Palo Alto Chamber of Commerce, I would like to thank 
you for your participation in our Installation Banquet -- issuing the oaths 
of office to the general membership and to the Board of Directors. Your 
professionalism exemplified the fact that your leadership role in the East 
Palo Alto Community is in good hands.

It is not often that those who are due special recognition receive it from 
whom it is due. However, the Board of Directors of the East Palo Alto Chamber 
of Commerce would like to extend special recognition to you for your constant 
and consistent efforts to make the business atmosphere better for local and 
immediate area merchants. You are a credit to the overall community, and the 
Business Community is fortunate to be able to claim you as its very own.

Again, we thank you. If we can be of assistance to you in any way, please 
contact us by writing to the above address or by calling 415/327-5846.

Sincerely,

JEBJr/mlp

"BANDEO TOGETHER FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF COMMERCIAL, FINANCIAL, 
INDUSTRIAL AND CIVIC INTERESTS OF EAST PALO ALTO."



East Palo Alto Municipal Council

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO
MUNICIPAL CENTER • 2415 UNIVERSITY AVENUE, EAST PALO ALTO, CA 94303

MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 
HENRY E. ANTHONY 
A. BERKLEY DRIESSEL 
BARBARA A. MOUTON 
BRADFORD STAMPER 
GERTRUDE WILKS

VICTOR V. JAMES, JR. 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

(415) 324-1308

23 July 1982

Mr. Janies E. Blakey, Jr., President
EAST PALO ALTO CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
P.O. Box 50099
East Palo Alto, California 94303

Dear Mr. Blakey:

A note of thanks to the Chamber for an enjoyable evening; it was an 
honor to participate in the installation of your general membership 
and Board of Directors. The caliber of your Board is most impres­
sive; additionally, I have had occasion to work on several projects 
with Mr. Pugh, your chief operations officer. I know that his in­
tellectual and professional skills will be of invaluable assistance 
to the Chamber in all of its undertakings.

The Chamber fills a long standing void: a strong, united voice from 
the business community concerned about issues impacting it. Your 
banding together to advance the civic, commercial, financial, and 
industrial interests of East Palo Alto will significantly influence., 
if not define, the future of East Palo Alto. The Chamber's existence 
signals a new era in the history of this community. To that, I say 
hallelujah!!!

If there is occasion where I may be of assistance to the Chamber, please 
do not hesitate to call.

Congratulations and good sailing.

(Mrs.) Barbara A. Mouton 
Mayor

Sincerely.,
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